
The inauguration of the center for development of medical training system 

at Aizu Medical Center in Fukushima prefecture 

  On May 26th 2015 there took place in the city of Aizu Wakamatsu, Fukushima prefecture the 
commemorative lectures to celebrate the opening of the center for development of medical training 
system at Aizu Medical Center. 

  The purpose of the center is to develop systems and devices for medical students and doctors to 
learn surgical operations and so on through the academia-industry collaboration. The center consists 
of 8 doctors with the chief doctor; Prof. Takuro Saito (Department of Surgery, Aizu Medical Center) 
to whom corporations in medical industry collaborate for advancing researches.   

From right to left; Prof. Saito, Prof. Emeritus Takaku and Prof. Kobayashi (Keio Univ.) 

At the commemorative lecture the director of Aizu Medical Center, Prof. Emeritus Fumimaro 
Takaku (Chairman of The Japanese Association of Medical Sciences) gave an opening briefing to be 
followed by the chief doctor of the center Prof. Saito’s speech explaining the details and scope of the 
establishment of the center to be summarized “We pursue for the development of medical training 
system from Aizu to all over the world”. 



 
The Lecture MC; Prof. Eiji Kobayashi M.D., Ph.D., Department of Organ Fabrication, Keio 
University School of Medicine 

 
(The image picked up from “Fukushima Minpo Newspaper” published on May 29th, 2015) 
 
The students and Professors Takaku, Fukushima and Kobayashi (from left to right)  
at the welcome party 

 


